Springfield ICON Monthly Meeting April 27, 2015

The April ICON meeting was held at Susie Q's restaurant in Enos Park and was primarily a celebration of members hard work in the recently completed city election. Brief comments were given by Ward 5 alderman-elect Andrew Proctor and mayor-elect Jim Langfelder.

Alderman-elect Proctor stated that his major initiatives are revitalizing neighborhoods, working on halfway house properties, and speeding up the abandoned property process.

Mayor-elect Langfelder stressed the need for accountability, working with community organizations to serve the entire city and make needed improvements. He plans to work ward by ward to determine needs in various parts of the city.

The remainder of the evening was devoted to socializing and enjoying Susie Q's excellent food.

Attendees

Bill Castor, Kurt & Diana DeWeese, Arlene Flury, David Fuchs, Bob Gray, Carol Kneedler, Mayor-Elect Jim Langfelder, Kevin Milhelcic, Tony Nudo, Paul O'Shea, Marilyn Piland, Polly Poskin, Ward 5 Alderman-Elect Andrew & Heather Proctor, Jill Steiner, Cathy Twyman, Terry Young, Marty Vandiver, Larry Vinson

Guests

Marissa DeWeese, John Clark

Submitted by: Martin Vandiver, Secretary